

Sock Makers 2020 Ltd Sowndra Palanisamy 37/9 Chonney Crescent Manurewa AUCKLAND 2102

## **DONATION RECEIPT**

Receipt Number P-486865-11415

1A2322

Dear Sowndra

Thank you very much for your generous support of our Annual Kids Party and Autism New Zealand Incorporated.

Once we have reached our targeted amount of families attending the party, additional funds raised will provide support to Autism New Zealand in the community, Autism New Zealand works directly with individuals and families who have an autistic child, Autism New Zealand provides Training and Seminars as well as information education resources, and they are often the voice for the families working as an advocate dealing with Government and local organizations. Autism New Zealand has branches through out New Zealand working in communities where there is a need. With limited funding Autism New Zealand is reliant on your generosity to ensure these important services will continue to reach those that need it the most.

By supporting the Annual Special Needs Children Party you will also be providing much needed support to families with autistic children in the community through the services and work of Autism New Zealand.

Thank you for your generous support.

Warmest regards,

Dane Dougan Chief Executive



**Annual Party Processing Office** 

PO Box 2587 Wellington

P: 0800 002 720

F: 0508 374 700

E: coordinator@specialneedschildrenparty.co.nz